

Epworth House Stuart Street Derby DE1 2EQ

Phone: 01332 296200 Email: enquiries@mha.org.uk

mha.org.uk

June 2022

Dear Conference Representative,

We would love it if you could join MHA for a fringe event on Monday 27th June 1-2pm.

MHA and the Methodist Church - working together for justice and change

The pandemic has exposed how marginalised older people are, and how people providing their care and support are overlooked and undervalued. Rooted in the beliefs of our founder, Rev Walter Hall, MHA stands up for older people and their carers when they need us most.

In the morning session, MHA's CEO Sam Monaghan will be addressing Conference, talking about the last 3 years and the importance of strong links with the Methodist Church. At the fringe event we will have the opportunity to look further at how the Methodist Church and MHA can work together to drive the culture and system changes we need. Join MHA senior leaders to explore how you can play your part.

Book soon, using this link, to ensure your lunch is provided at the fringe: **Book Via Eventbrite**

Kind regards,

Sibylle Nothhelfer-Batten

Area Support Chaplain for Sheffield, Manchester & Stockport District

Enabling people to live later life well

Chief Executive: Sam Monaghan

Chair: James Reilly

Methodist Homes (MHA), registered as a Charity – No. 1083995 Company Limited by Guarantee – No. 4043124